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Dear Immaculate Conception School neighbors,

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. Immaculate Conception
School is currently looking at ways to improve our facilities for the future of our school.
We are considering building an addition to the northside of our school, and as we look at
possible designs for that structure, we would like to connect the two buildings to optimize student safety.
We are excited about what the future could hold!

With consultation from the Monmouth City Council, we at Immaculate Conception School wanted to
contact our neighbors and let you know of what we were considering. For us to be able to connect our
current facility to a new building, we will be asking the City Council for permission to have the 200 block
of West Archer Street permanently closed. This topic will be brought up for discussion at the City Council
meeting on Monday, April 19th.

Please know we love being a part of the neighborhood and want to continue to be good neighbors. Please
don’t hesitate to email me at rfrakes@immaculate-conception.net with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely in Christ,

Randy Frakes, Principal
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